
 

 

 

 
To: Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Committee 
 
From: Gillian Barnes, Project Manager,  
 Facilities and Planning Initiatives 
 
Meeting Date: September 20, 2016 
 
Subject: Report APRAC16-030  
 Presentation on the New Arena Complex Project  
 Phase 1 Design Update 
 

 

Purpose 

A report to introduce a presentation on the New Arena Complex by Perkins + Will, the 
Prime Consultant for the Design of an Arena Complex. 

Recommendation  

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report APRAC16-030 dated September 20, 2016, of the 
Project Manager, Facilities and Planning Initiatives, as follows: 
 
That the presentation by Perkins + Will on the New Arena Complex be received for 
information. 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of Report APRAC16-030.  
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Background 

The City has retained the services of Perkins + Will as Prime Consultant providing 
design and contract administration services for the Design of the new Arena Complex.  
The presentation by Perkins + Will provides an update of Phase 1 design development 
and second meeting user group input to program components.  
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Gillian Barnes 
Project Manager, Facilities and Planning Initiatives  
 
 
Contact Name: 
Gillian Barnes 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1828 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4606 
E-Mail: gbarnes@peterborough.ca  
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